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COORDINATE REFERENCING NEWS - December 2016 

Nova Scotia survey community embraces the Province’s modernized Coordinate 
Referencing System 

The Association of Nova Scotia Land Surveyors recently agreed to reference all new survey plans to the Nova 
Scotia Coordinate Referencing System, NAD83 (CSRS)2010.0 and CGVD2013. 

The migration effort will bring an unprecedented level of repeatability to future survey work in the Province, 
and aligns with Nova Scotia’s continued efforts to create an infrastructure that provides higher accuracy and 
better accessibility for land related measurements. 

This is an important step in the Province’s continued efforts to modernize the underlying infrastructure, 
particularly as it relates to property, and allows for all geographic information in Nova Scotia to be 
represented in a global coordinate system. 

Nova Scotia’s survey community transition to the NSCRS network becomes effective December 31st, 2017. 

Program Pulse 

Check out this recent article Enabling Innovation Through Geodetic Technologies: A Provincial Perspective, 
authored by Dr. Jason Bond, Internal Services (Source: Geomatica Magazine, Vol 70, No 3,2016). 
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Want More Information About Coordinate Referencing?  
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